

## STATE OF WASHINGTON

## DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Bellingham Field Office • 913 Squalicum Way, Unit 101 • Bellingham, WA 98225 (360) 255-4400 • FAX (360) 715-5225

December 13, 2018

Eron M. Berg City Supervisor/City Attorney Sedro-Woolley City Hall 325 Metcalf Street Sedro-Woolley, WA 98284

Eric Hetrick
Project Manager
Chevron Environmental Management Company
Downstream Business Unit
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road
San Ramon CA 94583-2324

Dear Mr. Hetrick and Mr. Berg:

In accordance with the draft Agreed Order currently under negotiation, the Department of Ecology hereby provides notification that, effective December 24, 2018, I will no longer be the project coordinator for the Chevron 997502 site in Sedro-Woolley, WA.

Our designated Project Coordinator will change to:

John Guenther, LHG
Department of Ecology
Bellingham Field Office
913 Squalicum Way, Unit 101
Bellingham, WA 98225360-255-4381
john.guenther@ecy.wa.gov

If you have any questions about these changes, please contact me at 360-255-4380.

Sincerely,

Mary O'Herron Site Manager

cc: Allyson Bazan - AAG, Ecology

Robert Warren - TCP Section Manager, NW Regional Office, Ecology

® 18

John Guenther - Ecology